rrom: N

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 10:49 AM
To: Fiegen, Kristie
Subject: [EXT] Proposed wind farm

Would you have a map of projected site for the wind farm, part of which was

stated, would be built partially in northeast Charles mix county, that you would
be willing to email me? Thank youl!

Susanne Plooster


mailto:Patty.VanGerpen@state.sd.us
mailto:Joy.Lashley@state.sd.us



